
 

 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 24 OF 2025 
 

Port of Swansea 
 

 
 

East Gate Closure 
 

Port users are advised that the East Gate Swansea Docks will be closed to 
all traffic due to refurbishment works from Saturday September 13th 2025 

0600hrs – Monday September 15th 2025 0600hrs. 
 

During this period access to the docks will be via the Middle Gate 
entrance. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

                    Name : Ryan Morgan 
                    Date : 12/09/2025 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on : 02920 835023 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 

 


